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This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

From: Jean Leverich
To: Erica Briggs; Cornell, Jenn
Cc: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); City Council
Subject: Brockman and sidewalks
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 8:13:22 PM

You don't often get email from Learn why this is important

Hello! 

I know that the city council meeting is still in progress, but I wanted to send a quick email
regarding the anti-development group Save Ann Arbor, which is organizing against sidewalks
in certain neighborhoods. I strongly believe that when anti-development groups have a "win"
and successfully prevent or delay change--as they did with Sunset in my neighborhood in
Ward 5--they start to believe that their concerns are more important then larger Community
goals such as accessibility and equity. We taxpayers are contributing to a sidewalk millage so
that every Street in Ann Arbor can have sidewalks.

I encourage you to listen to Anne Bannister when she says that in her opinion, Brockman is a
model for how sidewalk should be done in Ann Arbor. I encourage you to reject that model
and to continue to educate Ann Arbor on how safe streets and accessibility help the entire
community. 

I also don't think it's wise to engage the library green conservancy group because it introduces
that dysfunction into other teams. At most, I would recommend including one representative
from that group in any conversation pertaining to moving forward with the library lot.

Thank you for reading this email. 

Sincerely, 
Jean Leverich 
ward 5
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This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

From: Alicia Talbot
To: City Council
Subject: Subject: Take Action to Implement the Center of the City, per Ann Arbor City Charter
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 8:40:58 PM

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

I am writing to ask you to reconsider Agenda Item DC-2, Resolution to “Engage the
Ann Arbor District Library (AADL) in Discussions Regarding the Potential
Development Including Housing on a Portion of the Center of the City Parcel Known
as Library Lane Parking Lot.” Please delay this item until the intent is clear. 

Instead of selling City-owned land for development,  please proceed with
implementation of the Center of the City as an urban park and civic center commons,
as specified in the Ann Arbor City Charter. The majority of voters decided in 2018 that
the public properties bounded by William, Division, and Liberty Streets, and Fifth
Avenue, were to be retained and used to create a public urban park. I urge you to
take steps to ensure that the Center of the City vision comes to fruition. 

Thank you,
Alicia, Lee and Brian Talbot
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